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Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila

June 15, 2017
MEMORANDUM

FOR MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary

This Department

This refers to the memorandum dated 25 May 2017 of DPWH NCR Director MELVIN B. NAVARRO, endorsing
the request of Metro Manila 1* District Engineering Office District Engineer Roberto S. Nicolas, for the
modification of the project stated hereunder:

PROJECT DESCRIPTION PHYSICAL TARGET / COST
LOCATION Per GAA - Per =
UACS: 103004010310054 As modshed GAA/Original | AS medified
Locally-Funded Projects: Local | Locally-Funded Projects: Local Physical Physical
Infrastructure Program: Infrastructure Program: Target Target
Buildings and Other Structures | Buildings and Other Structures 1 Bldg 2 Bldgs
— Multipurpose / Facilities: — Multipurpose / Facilities:
Construction of Day Care Construction / Completion of
Center, Tumana, Marikina City | Multi-Purpose Building
s including Site Developments at
Mari kina’ (Construction .of' Multi-Purpose | Brgy. Concepcion Dp; and‘ Unit Cost Unit Cost
City Buifding) Brgy. Tumana, Marikina City P2.50M/ P1.250M/
bldg bldg
(Construction of Multi-Purpose
Building)
Estimated
Allocation: Cost:
P2.5M P2,5M
Justification: Modification of the project title is being sought in view of the urgent need to complete the two
(2) unfinished Multi-Purpose Buildings at Rancho 1V, Brgy. Concepcion Dos and Angel Santos St., Brgy. Tumana,
both in Marikina 2™ LD for safety and security reasons. The main objective is to prioritize the funding of these
unfinished Multi-Purpose Building projects which were overlooked upon preparation of Infrastructure priorities in
Marikina City. This recommendation was conceived per LGU inventory of the previously constructed MPB’s
funded under the DPWH GAA 2015-2016 which need additional funding for its completion.

Based on our evaluation, the submitted request for modification of the said project is in order; hence, approval

hereof is recommended to the Secretary.
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NOTE: Copies of the approved project modification requests are forwarded to the Office of the Undersecretary Maria Catalina E. Cabral., PhD,CESO I

MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary
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